
From: Michael Hardt [mailto:15plum@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 9:44 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: I am concerned about the Northern Pass project 
 
Michael Hardt 
281 River Road 
Canaan, NH 03741 
 
November 20, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I just want to assert that as a New Hampshire resident, I see only disadvantages for those of us who will 
have this power carried through our land. I understand the need for power, and I understand the need 
for companies to make money, but this is really just victimization of those of us who live here. The long-
term job creation is clearly exaggerated, the environmental impact is being downplayed, and this 
amounts to an exploitation of people citizens and our shared resources. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Hardt 
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